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Since September, the Corporate Review 
Implementation Team- (CRIT) has been 
working with CRX to put in place the 
recommendations of last year's Corpor-
ate Review and continue the long term 
strategy for the changes the Department 
will face in the 1990s. It has been an 
extraordinary year in many ways. At the 
same time that we were responding to 
the need for change within EAITC, the 
world around us continued to astound. 

In spite of the unexpected developments 
which the Department has had to cope 
with, including further serious resource 
reductions, the implementation process - 

has carried on and most of the innovations and improvements planned in the Corporate Review are  now  
in place. Although the work of reneveal will continue, with specific Branches responsible for 'carrying 
each part forward, June 30 Marked the formal end of the Corporate , Review process ,  as well as the end 
of CRX and the CRIT. • 

It also means the end of the Corporate Review Update. In this, our ,  final edition, we 'want to recognize 
the tremendous support and assistance that we, in CRX, have received throughout the past year. To put 
in place the decisions announced in June 1990 required not only a commitment, but an enormous 
amount of energy, effort, imagination and risk. Throughout the Department, at all levels, we 
consistently received the information, advice and time necessary tô help us move forward. This work 
was often in addition to the regular responsibilities and day-to-day work of divisions'. At various times 
we have called on almost every division for assistance or advice; some divisions were a constant and 
necessary support. 

At the risk of failing to mention an important contributor, CRX wishes to recognize some staff and 
divisions, in particular, for their special help throughout the past year: 

— All the contributors to the Suggestion Box; 

— The members of the Corporate Review Implementation Team: Mary Jane Starr (BML), Alan 
Virtue (TFX), Bill Van Staalduinen (ORD), Dave Gauthier (MCB), Yuen Wong (MCBA), 


